

VILLAGE OF MORROW

WARREN COUNTY, OHIO

150 East Pike Street, Morrow, Ohio 45152

Telephone: 513.899.2821 Facsimile: 513.899.3170

www.vil.morrow.oh.us



Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order by President Judy Neal at 10:00 on Monday, July 8 at the Village Administration Building. Tracy Schump and Carol Whitacre were in attendance. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and minutes from the May and June meetings were read and approved.

The Tree City USA flag could not be placed because it is bigger than the U. S. flag. A larger flag was donated by the VFW and both will be installed soon.

Tree branches need to be removed from Community Christian Church. Allen Spurling will be contacted regarding their removal. Duke will remove branches near their wires and equipment.

Wendi was unable to attend today but will be here for our August 12 meeting.

We toured the time capsule and the sign at the end of the bridge on Center Street. We recommend white paint for the sign Planting pinky winky - miniature hydrangea trees - by the sign will count toward our growth award for Tree City USA.

Judy will check to see if Morrow has an active garden club and contact Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts about maintenance.

Motion to adjourn was made by Paul and seconded by Agnes.

Submitted by

Agnes McIntosh, Secretary